Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899
E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk
Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents

Please note the emergency school mobile number for this trip has changed. The new contact for
emergencies only is:

07854 264778 and not as previously stated on the trip letter.
Can | also remind you to bring a pack lunch on Sunday.
Kind regards

Mrs S Madzaveric
Head of Biology
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